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From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

. . 1st November, 1912. 
Dear Stokes, 

I am afraid the autumn of 1913 would be impossible for me. We have the International Medical Congress in London in August. I am the PresidBflt of the medical side and aft~r the effor~s in connection with that, expect to be in a condition of cerebral exhaustion. It ;would be a great pleasure of course to be present at the centennial of the Alfedioal School, but it would be very much more convenient for me to come in April. I see Easter is very early next year, so that I cou.ld settle upon the third or fourth week, preferably the third, beginning my lectures, say about the 20th. 
I am delighted to hear that the child is better, and particularly to know that the X-ray picture looks practically normal. This is mest gratifying. 

{Signed) 

13. Norbam Gardens. 

Sincerely yours, 

1."'Jm. Osler 


